Middle School Board Report May Board Meeting

## **Skills Iowa Assessments**

Students are completing the final spring Skills Iowa assessments in reading, math, and science. The science department spent time with a Skills Iowa representative to create their own spring science benchmark tests.

## **PBIS Presentation**

Our PBIS team presented at the Department of Education Learning Supports Conference in Des Moines. It was a great experience, we received several shout outs in later presentations by other schools. We spent some considerable work time together, improving some of our PBIS components for next year.

## **Fourth Grade Transition**

I will be meeting with the 4<sup>th</sup> grade students on May 16th to discuss what 5<sup>th</sup> grade will look like next year.

## **Summer Items**

Mrs. Adam will be running summer band lessons a little differently this summer. They will run the four weeks of June. Students in grades 6-12 will have some options in addition to individual lessons. They will offer individual lessons, group lessons, a trash can/drum group, and a jazz band group.